
 
 

AB685 – COVID-19 Workplace Outbreak Reporting Requirements  

January 9, 2021 

 

 
Dear Sutter County and Yuba County Businesses: 

 

 

Effective January 1, 2021, non-healthcare employers are required to report workplace outbreaks 

to local health departments when there is an outbreak of 3 or more cases of COVID-19 at a 

worksite within a 14-day period. Businesses must report the information within 48 hours. The 

full guidance can be found here. CDPH’s FAQs for employers are also available. 

 

 

In order to facilitate the ease of reporting, Sutter County and Yuba County businesses can utilize 

the State’s free Shared Portal for Outbreak Tracking (SPOT). If you are interested in enrollment 

through SPOT, please contact the listed County staff who can assist with the enrollment: 

 

 

Sutter County : Andrea Vasquez (avasquez@co.sutter.ca.us) 

 

Yuba County: Alexandria Mazerolle (amazerolle@co.yuba.ca.us) 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Phuong Luu, MD, MHS, FACP 

Bi-County Health Officer 

Yuba County and Sutter County 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/ab685.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Employer-Questions-about-AB-685.aspx
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